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1. Why has this report come to the Committee? 
 
1.1    To update the Review Committee on activity and progress at Hylton 

Red House Primary School that is subject to Special Measures through 
an Ofsted judgement, following the fourth monitoring visit, the report of 
which is attached (Appendix 1). 

 
 
2. Background 
 
2.1  Hylton Red House Primary School has been in Special Measures since 

September 2008. With intensive support from the Local Authority 
through the School Improvement Service the quality of the curriculum 
provision offered to the pupils is now improving significantly.  

 
 
3. Current position  

Inspectors carried out the fourth monitoring inspection of the school on 
3rd and 4th December 2009 and found progress in the school to be 
satisfactory since the previous monitoring visit and the declaration of 
Special Measures.   The monitoring inspection report is attached.  

 
 
4. Conclusion 
 
4.1    The Local Authority continues to use all the means at its disposal to 

address issues in the school and lead the school out of the category of 
Special Measures  

 
5 Background Papers 
 
 Appendix 1: Ofsted report 
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